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Leny Burn Hydro-electric Scheme 
Walk-over survey 

John Lewis – Scotia Archaeology 

NN 6123 0950 to NN 6141 0867 A walk-over survey was completed on 17 October 2013 

along the course of a proposed new hydro-electric scheme on the east side of the Leny Burn, 

some 2km NW of Callander. No previously unrecorded sites of archaeological significance 

were encountered along the route. 
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